
 

 
 

Announcing Changes to L&I EDI Medical Requirements  
 
Date: November 17, 2016 
 
We have updated WA L&I’s Medical Requirements. The correct version (V1.1, dated 10/21/16) has been posted 
and is available for download at https://walniedi.info.  You can find the updated tables under the 
“Implementation Guide” or “EDI Requirements” links on the left-hand side of the page. If you have already 
completed your programming, the updates to the requirements will require rework on your part. We regret that 
this is necessary; however, as we continue to improve our products, we occasionally discover issues that must be 
resolved.  
 

Changes to the requirement tables that may require rework 
a. Change 1.1.4 updates an individual requirement. This is a minor change; it will cause minimal rework.  
b. Changes 1.1.5 through 1.1.12 are more substantive and will require rework.  
 

Effective date for your organizations to make the changes is 12/1/16 
To avoid data rejections and/or errors, the requirement table changes numbered 1.1.4 through 1.1.12 must be 
programmed and used by this date.   

Additional changes are coming  
In an effort to keep you updated, we wanted to make the most current version of the Medical Requirements 
available for download. However, we will be making additional changes because the International Association of 
Industrial Accident Boards and Commissions (IAIABC) is making changes to their requirements. As soon as the 
IAIABC-generated changes are finalized, we will post a V1.2 and send out another announcement.  

You can find detailed information about the changes in the “Requirement Tables Change Log” located near the 
bottom of the page. 

For additional information or help, please contact your Support Team for the WA EDI at walniedi@iso.com or visit 
https://walniedi.info. 
 
Thank you, 
WA L&I EDI Support Team  
walniedi@iso.com  
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